A d 1] ¢ Office of Planning, Design and Construction

= CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY NOTICE
North Science Addition

June 28, 2019

This correspondence provides notification of an upcoming truck delivery to Clark Hall as related to the North
Science Addition project. This delivery will be for laboratory casework which will be temporarily set up in
Clark Hall Room 105 for review by the Geoscience Department.

Impact Area: The truck will park and deliver materials to Clark Hall via the parking lot west of West College
and the pieces will be moved by hand carts along the exterior sidewalk to the Clark Hall Quad entry.
Projected Dates for Activity: July 1, 2019

Work Activities:

A delivery truck will be temporarily parked in the lot west of West College while unloading the lab casework
and delivering to Clark Hall Room 105.

Impact to Adjacencies:

There may be some light noise associated with delivery of the laboratory casework and parking in the West
College lot will be temporarily constricted in areas.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact:

Diana Randall, RA, LEED AP
Senior Project Manager
Williams College
(413) 597-4242
dir3@williams.edu




